
September
Meeting

The monthly Winnebago Auto
Modelers Meeting for September

will be held on Tuesday,
September 8th at 6:00 PM at

Dave’s shop in Appleton. We will
be going the latest information
regarding the WAMC show that

is scheduled to be held in
Oshkosh on the 31st of October.

Thank You!
Thanks for reading our club

newsletter, we enjoy sharing our
hobby with you. Thanks also to
HobbyTown of Oshkosh for their

general support of our club. Many
thanks to the Auto Modelers Group

(AMG) of Wisconsin, IPMS/GTR Auto
Modelers, RI Bong IPMS and the
Hoosier Model Car Association

(HMCA) for their electronic
newsletters. 

If you would like to be added to our
newsletter distribution list, send an

email request to:
WAMClassic@gmail.com  

Winnebago Auto Modelers July Meeting
You may or may not have noticed, there was no WAM newsletter for the month of July, mostly due
to the lack of anything of interest to plug into a newsletter. This issue will mark the 16th year that

the newsletter for the Winnebago Auto Modelers has been sent out in an email format. Sadly, there
is still not much of
great interest to
promote in the

newsletter. Since
the last issue, the
WAM club has met
twice, once in July

and again in
August. Don, Matt,

Dave, Andy and
Greg attended the
July meeting and
Greg, Matt and

Dave attended the
August meeting.

The accompanying
photos were taken
at the July meeting,
and depict some of

the work being
done on Galaxie

Limited ’48 Chevy
kits. Members have

several in the
works, including the

4 door sedan
conversion that

Dave is working on.
We are still

searching for a few
more Galaxie

Limited kits, coupes
and aerosedans
being of most

interest. Anyone
having a complete
kit, started kit or
built version they
are looking to sell,
contact any WAM
member with the
details. We would
be incorporating it
into our upcoming

project.
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UPCOMING EVENTS
POSTPONED  AMG NNL #28 3PM 
– 9 PM  The Excellence Center, N4 
W22000 Bluemound Rd. Waukesha 
WI. Theme: Hot Rods, Sub Theme: 
Rat Rods, More Info: Tom at 
tnowak@wi.rr.com, Scott at 
scottiek1@charter.net

POSTPONED  Gary Schmidt 
Model Car Liquidation Knights of 
Columbus Hall, Oconomowoc, WI 
Info: Johnny O 414-331-8823 

CANCELLED: August 2nd, 2020  
GTR SUMMER NNL Theme: 
Pickups. Algonquin Township 
Building, Crystal Lake, IL More Info: 
Steve Jahnke 847-516-8515 
stevejahnke@comcast.net

October 31st, 2020 Winnebago 
Area Model Classic (WAMC),  
Theme: Bootleggers, Gangsters and 
Moonshiners,  Auto Challenge Class: 
50 Years of Muscle Revell kits: 70 
Firebird, 70 Mustang, 70 Plymouth, 
Military Challenge Class: Gulf War 
8/2/90-2/28/91. Adults $10.00, 
Juniors FREE, Spectators $5.00 
10:00 – 4:00 Info: 
WAMClassic@gmail.com, 
www.WAMClassic.wix.com/wamc, 
www.facebook.com/WAMClassic/

If you know of any upcoming events that you 
would like to see posted here, or if you would 
like to correct a posting already listed, please let 
me know,  Thanks! WAM is not responsible for 
the information posted in the list above that has 
been supplied to us by event coordinators.

REVELL  USA  
NEWS
Recently,  Revell USA posted 
some images of a 1971 Mustang
Boss 351 in the process of being
scanned for the production of an
all new
scale
model kit.
Should
this
become
reality, an
all-new tool kit would be great 
news from a model company 
that was reportedly lost in the 
Hobbico 2018 bankruptcy. 

Revell’s 
production 
of anything
new in the 
American 
car arena 

was suspected to be a Corvette 
kit at best. Tooling up for a non-
current US classic is indeed a 
good sign.  Also posted on the 
company’s 

websitewww.revell.com is a notice of a Revell line of hobby paints and accessories coming soon to 
the US and Canada. While little
information is available at this time,
the posted images include acrylic
paints, a line of paints in “Humbrol-
like” round tins, spray paint and
craft glues, paint brushes and sprue
cutters. With Testors pulling back in
the lines of hobby paint they offer,
any new line of paints and supplies
that can be obtained locally will be
welcome to the hobby. Time will tell
what this amounts to, hopefully it will be valuable to the hobby.
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